
 
MEETING MINUTES  
  
 
 
 

Next meeting:  Wednesday, June 19, 6PM 

05/22/19  In attendance:  Anna, Gabe, Pat,   
 
 
Gabe:  The single stream compactor is having issues – it is not compacting with enough pressure, and it is not under 
warranty.  Someone is coming from Atlantic to work on it.    
 
The group voiced concern that we may be getting lax on oversight of what people are putting into it.  We don’t want to 
lose our good performance rating.  Gabe will resume Wind ads that promote appropriate recyclables.   
 
There are some blue totes left; if we have any more money, Gabe will possibly use it to get some more.  And she will make 
sure there are enough brochures at the transfer station for this weekend and update the website. 
 
Brent Bridges (Woodard and Curran) is coming May31 to meet with the Downtown group.  Gabe will organize a meeting 
for us, no more than an hour, starting at 8:30.  If he’s interested, we would do this at the Transfer Station.   
 
 
Anna and composting:  The grant for composting has been submitted; no word yet.   
 
There was an electrical problem with our current system that has been fixed.  There was some discussion about what to do 
with the compost – it is not quite ready, but will be shortly.  Anna will send out an email to the current depositors asking 
them if they want to buy some when it’s ready; it is not expected that many have gardens.  Also, the users need more 
information, as evidenced by some garbage deposited in the wrong place.  The signage is water damaged; Anna will send 
the verbiage to Gabe who will print and laminate some new ones.   
 
 
Pat:   Nothing, except the observation that the new software is in place at the Transfer Station, and Kenny says it’s OK. 
 
 
 
 
Adjourn at 1825 (!) 
 
 
 


